
City of Calgary Golf Accounts/Profiles to be Verified 
 
Information from City of Calgary Golf 
 
League/block booking members are advised to log into their golf account and verify their 
contact information before signing up to golf at Maple Ridge or Lakeview and advise the 
Course Director what your City profile telephone number is. Click this link to take you to:  
City Golf Profile  Click on Sign In to access profiles. 
There was a City of Calgary Golf database clean up and this is a significantly important 
first step for all FLC Maple Ridge and Lakeview golfers. 
Every league/block booking player needs their own account. 
New Account:  Create a new account if an account cannot be found using the original 
email. 
Forgot Password:  Use the password reset feature. 
Each account requires a unique email address (one email = one account). 
Husband/wife/partners cannot use the same email address. 
Account creation or updates now require name, address, postal code, unique email 
address, and phone number. 
  
New for 2025 
 
Flight Sheet Enforcement 
Golfers with mismatched account details (obtained from the FLC Seniors Club 
membership database) on the tee sheet, or their account cannot be confirmed, will be 
removed from the tee sheet, and their spot will be opened to public players. 
  
Pre-Purchase Readiness 
Ensure accounts are fully set up before calling to purchase Mi7 or Easy Golf during 
preseason sales next week. 
  
League Player confirmation List to be submitted by FLC Golf Activity 
City Profiles, current FLC Seniors Club memberships and FLC Golf memberships must 
be in place when the Maple Ridge and Lakeview FLC membership lists are prepared 
before the season begins and are updated monthly. 
Golfers not included on these lists will not be added to a Maple Ridge or Lakeview tee 
sheet during the 2025 season. 
 
 

Playing in Only One City League 
 
The City of Calgary refers to each of its weekly golf block bookings with various 
organizations as a "league".  Therefore, the FLC Seniors Club block booking at MAPLE 
RIDGE on Mondays and LAKEVIEW on Thursdays are considered to be "leagues". 
 
The City has implemented a new rule for the 2025 golf season that any individual player 
may only play in one " league" during the whole season. What this means is members of 

https://cityofcalgarygolf.cps.golf/onlineresweb/search-teetime?TeeOffTimeMin=0&TeeOffTimeMax=23.999722222222225


the FLC Seniors Club Golf Activity who played at Maple Ridge or Lakeview in the past as 
well as with any other organization such as the Maple Ridge Ladies on Tuesdays or the 
McCall Lake Men on Thursdays as an example, will have to pick one "league" to play in. 
 
The FLC Seniors Club Golf Activity will advise our members of this new rule but will NOT 
be monitoring where else our members play other than with FLC as that is not our 
responsibility nor is it any of our business. 
 
However, should the City advise us that one of our members is not abiding by this rule 
and are playing in more than one "league", we will have to address this issue with the 
individual and a suspension from playing at Maple Ridge may occur. 
 
The FLC Seniors Club Golf Activity has five other non-City block bookings each week that 
do not fall under these new rules. 
 
 


